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You're Invited 

News from the Capital Campaign 

 

The Campaign will be hosting small group 

gatherings to discuss funding opportunities for 

the second project: replacing the parking 

lot. Each small group will consist of 8-12 people. 

  

The gatherings will give folks a chance to dialogue 

and ask questions of committee members. Your 

Capital Campaign Committee hosts will be 

extending a welcome and finding common 

ground with the stranger who comes through our 

door.  
 

Whether you attend worship regularly or use the web site to keep up-to-date, everyone 

is invited to participate! It means on our part a desire to make a new friend.  
 

The first gathering is set for Apr 24 in the evening, and we are offering a variety of dates 



and times to include anyone who may want to participate (Apr 27, 30 & May 4).  

If you’re interested, and we hope you are, there will be signup sheets in the Narthex; or 

to sign up or if you have questions, please reach out to one of the co-chairs: email 

Denise, 602.796.0769, or email Elaine, 505.249.6826.  
 

Welcome! 
 

 

  

 

Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain.” Psalm 127:1  

Thank you for your support! 
 

The Capital Campaign Committee -- Betty, Elaine, Leah, Pat, Denise, Sue, and Bob 
 

Rio Rancho Presbyterian Church 

1004 24th Street SE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124  (505) 892-6664 

capital@rioranchopresbyterianchurch.org   
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